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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for 

your diary. 

 

12.07.21 

Year 3 last        

swimming session 

13.07.21 

Year 4 last        

swimming session 

14.07.21 

Year 5 last        

swimming session 

20.07.21 

Whole school sports 

day  - Last day of 

term 

06.09.2021 

Children return for 

the Autumn term 

  

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

We hope you enjoyed reading 

your child’s end of year reports.  

The children have made us so 

proud this year, in very difficult 

circumstances.  Please do       

remember to send back your 

report slip back to school, with a 

comment, so we know how you 

feel about your child’s school 

year.  The comment section is 

really important, as it is what 

helps us to continually improve 

and to learn what our parents 

think we are doing well.  Thank 

you very much.  

FOOTBALL FEVER 

You should all have received a 

letter, in multiple formats, about 

the children being allowed to 

come to school late on Monday 

so that they can fully enjoy the 

really important football game on 

Sunday.  We hope that this 

means you can enjoy the            

occasion to the full. 

If you wish to take advantage of 

this, the later registration will be 

from 10.45—11.00.  Gates will 

open as normal for those who 

need to arrive at their normal 

time.  Let’s all keep everything 

crossed for Sunday and hope we 

get a win...the country has never 

needed it more! 

 

 

UNIFORM 

Over the summer holiday 

you will most likely be buying 

new uniform for your               

children.  Lately, we have 

seen a decline in the uniform 

of our children.  This is a 

general observation, and 

certainly not everybody.  Our 

uniform trousers, skirt,              

pinafore or shorts are grey.  

It is not navy blue and         

neither is it black. We will be 

clamping down on our             

uniform in the autumn term 

so please ensure  that when 

you buy new trousers,               

pinafores, skirts or shorts 

that they are grey only.  We 

also expect our children to 

wear shoes and not                 

trainers—we expect them to 

wear a navy sweatshirt or 

cardigan with our St Anne's 

logo.  Our cardigans and 

jumpers should not be royal 

blue and should not be red.  

Uniform, by definition, means 

the same.  Let’s see if we 

can all follow this very simple 

rule and return to looking 

beautifully smart, as in             

previous years.  Our tie is 

also a compulsory part of the 

uniform.  Ties can be 

washed in the washing        

machine.  

Thank you 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

At the end of the year, we 

usually mark the leaving of 

our Year 6 children with a 

host of events.  This year we 

cannot do exactly as we 

would wish, but we can do 

slightly more than last year.  

We would like to invite them 

to a celebration evening on 

Monday 19th June.  This will 

be in school from 5pm—

7pm.  Formal invites will   

follow.  Mr Kitching and Mrs 

Cooney are busy creating a 

leavers’ video that we look 

forward to sharing with you, 

as we are still not allowed to 

have any parents on site.  

There will also be a leavers’ 

mass.  Because this is not 

on school site, parents are 

more than welcome to      

attend.  It will be on       

Thursday 15th June at 9.30.  

As we still cannot mix              

bubbles, it will only be the 

year 6 class in attendance, 

plus as many staff who are 

able to support them.  It 

should be a wonderful mass 

during which we get to meet 

our new parish priest, father 

Stephen Fawcett.  I met with 

him in school yesterday and I 

immediately knew that he 

would be a wonderful priest 

for our school and our         

parish.  We do hope you can 

join us for this special mass.  

Again, we apologise for the 

late notice but, whilst            

awaiting the arrival of our 

new priest ,I had to confirm 

with his that dates/times of 

masses would remain the 

same. 

 





 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Eden Maisy-Leigh 

Year 1 Kirills Elyab 

Year 2 Ian Nevaeh 

Year 3 Nilaxzan Kevin 

Year 4 Emilia Eryk 

Year 5 Gian Kayla 

Year 6 Jamie, Alicia, Jeremaisz Elma-Rose, Diya, Eliana 

Well done to all of our amazing stars. We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated this week. 

Wunnam, Bradley, Crystal, Warren 

‘Do the right thing even when no one is looking.’ 

Year 

Group 

Helpful 

and      

loving 

Attentive 

and kind 

Listening 

and      

learning 

Open and 

honest 

1 14 32 82 8 

2 10 11 236 17 

3 63 51 201 12 

4 9 22 31 50 

5 14 11 5 10 

6 5  15 1 

HALO 

AWARDS 










